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Press Release 
 
The Commission for Aviation Regulation (CAR) confirmed that Breda 
Fenn & Ethel Geoghegan, trading as Tara Travel of Ashbourne Town 
Centre, Co Meath, have advised that the firm has ceased trading as 
a Travel Agent. 
 
Breda Fenn & Ethel Geoghegan held a Travel Agent’s licence from 
the Commission for Aviation Regulation. The licence has now been 
revoked and the bond, held in connection with this licence, is being 
called down and administered by the Commission for Aviation 
Regulation. 
 
Customers who have purchased travel through the firm should in 
the first instance contact the relevant airline, ferry company or tour 
operator to finalise or confirm their travel arrangements and 
establish whether monies paid to Tara Travel have been passed on 
to these suppliers. Claims may be made to the Commission for 
Aviation for any money that has not been passed over. 
 
Claim forms for refunds are available from the Commission for 
Aviation Regulation on the following numbers between 10am and 
1pm and 2.30 pm to 5pm, Monday to Friday.  Telephone:  01 
6346832/ 01 6346841/ 01 6346844/01 6346840 
 
All refunds will be made in accordance with the Transport (Tour 
Operators and Travel Agents) Act 1982. 
 
 
Ends 
 
 
 
 
 
Issued on behalf of the Commission for Aviation Regulation 
by Whelan Communications. 
Contact Suzanne Mc Cormack, Tel 01 6807111,  
Mobile 086 8573927 
email suzanne@zelos.ie 
 


